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Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:

[ am requesting funding for the I-25 Valley Highway: Phases 3 and 4 ROW Acquisition Project
in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.

The project sponsor for this project is the Colorado Department of Transportation and the project
is located at 600 Seminole Road, Denver, CO 80204.

The funding is designated for a highway project that will consolidate heavy and light rail tracks
away from I-25 and provide space to improve safety through highway geometric and access
improvements.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following
benefits, namely, enhancing highway safety along the heavily trafficked 1-25 corridor by
consolidating heavy and light rail tracks away from I-25.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
Sincerely,
J

Diana DeGette
Member of Congress
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